
Free Community Shred Day 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events:    

April 17th, Lisbon Citywide 
Clean Up 
 

April 27th, Community Shred 
Day, 9 a.m. – 11 a.m. 
 

Mount Vernon Citywide Clean 
Up 
 
May 4th - 5th, Mount Vernon’s 
Chalk the Walk. Access bank 
from the 3rd Ave alley 
 
May 12th, Cornell College 
Commencement 
 
May 16th-19th, Mount 
Vernon/Lisbon Community 
Theatre “No Exit” 
 
May 19th, Mount Vernon and 
Lisbon High School 
Commencements 
 
May 27th, Memorial Day, Bank 
closed. 
 

For more information on 
community events, go to 
visitmvl.com. 

Mollie to Retire 

Chalk The Walk 

. 

 

Mollie Fisher is celebrating her retirement, after 33 years of banking in Eastern Iowa. 

After 33 years of banking in Eastern Iowa, Mollie Fisher has 

announced that she will be retiring on April 30.  

Her service to Mount Vernon Bank & Trust Company began in March 

2020. She previously worked since 1991 at banks in Cedar County. 

She’s worn many hats over the years – including at Mount Vernon 
Bank & Trust. Starting as a teller in Tipton, Mollie’s experience 
included loan administration, lending, bookkeeping, account opening 
and general customer service.  Those skills served her well at Mount 
Vernon Bank & Trust Company. 

 
“Although her job title here was loan administrator, Mollie jumped right in wherever she was 
needed,” said senior vice president Jake Krob. “She’s a helper – always willing to take time to 
assist customers and lend a hand to coworkers.” 
 
A Tipton native, Mollie lives in rural Mechanicsville with her husband, Kevin.  In retirement, 

she says she’s looking forward to spending time with her five grandchildren, as well as 

traveling more.   

Don’t miss the opportunity to get rid of sensitive, 

personal information in a fast and safe method.   

Come to the upper bank parking lot on Saturday, April 

27, 9 to 11 a.m., and Heartland Shredding, Inc. will 

have their industrial shredder here for your document 

destruction.  You do not need to remove staples. Up to 

one large tote per person, please. 

 

With Spring on its way, Mount Vernon’s festival season will soon 

be upon us. With that in mind, please be aware that access to 

the bank during festivals with street closures, should be available through the 3rd Avenue SW alley 

entrance (behind the First Brick Art Gallery & Antiques building).  Our lower drive-up will be open 

during Chalk the Walk.  

This year’s Chalk the Walk community piece is “Frida Kahlo with Parrot,” created by artist Alina 

Dalinina from Zhytomyr, Ukraine.  Volunteers are still needed for this event.  For more information, or 

to sign up, go to the visitmvl.com website. 
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Online Banking Redesign Coming Soon  
We are excited to announce that on April 25th, the GoBanking (online banking) site will be sporting a new look.  This revamped 

version comes with enhanced features and a fresh modern design. 

There is nothing that you have to do for the updated version.  When you login, on or after the 25th, the new version should be 

available for you.   

More information will be forthcoming through our website and our GoBanking site.   
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Updated View, coming April 25th.  

Sally’s Checking 


